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4th May 2021 
 

Advice submitted by email only. 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development 

Consent for the A1 in Northumberland – Morpeth to Ellingham project 
 

Response at Deadline 6 (D6) 
 
I write on behalf of Historic England with reference to the above deadline, and the 

issues highlighted with reference to this Deadline in the Planning Inspectorate’s letter 
of 19th November 2020. 
 
I can confirm that the only issue relating to Historic England’s interests here is with 

reference to updating the ExA on the proposed Statement of Common Ground 
between Historic England and Highways England: This is still progressing, and we 
hope will be able to conclude agreement shortly.   
 

I hope this advice is helpful to the ExA, and we would be happy to assist further on 
these issues, or any others within our remit, as required. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

 
Team Leader - Development Advice 
 

@historicengland.org.uk 

 




